
March 31 (Friday)  
April 3 (Monday)               
April 5 (Wednesday)             
April 6 (Thursday)                  
April 7 - 10 (Fri - Mon) 
April 24 (Monday)
April 25 (Tuesday)
April 25 - May 5
April 26 (Wednesday)          

IMPORTANT DATES
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Year 3 Perth Mill Excursion
Parent/Tch Interviews - Yr 2 & 6
Parent/Tch Interviews - PP, Yr 1, 3, 4 & 5
Term 1 Concludes
Easter (Adventist Easter Camp)
Pupil Free Day
ANZAC Day Public Holiday
Annual School Improvement Survey
Term 2 Commences




Office Open 8:30am – 4:00pm.          Address: 18 First Ave, Bickley WA 6076               
P: (08) 9291 6399      E: primary.admin@cac.wa.edu.au     W:  www.carmelcollege.wa.edu.au

 “Education is the most powerful weapon which you can
use to change the world.”  Nelson Mandela

CLOSED                   April 7 - April 14 & 18
OPEN                       April 17, 19, 20 & 21 between 9am to 1pm
CLOSED                  April 24 - Pupil Free Day
CLOSED                  April 25 ANZAC Day Public Holiday

The Primary School uniform shop will be open during the above
opening office hours.

APRIL 6 - 10



Like us on Facebook for regular information, updates and photos. 
Search for Carmel Adventist College Primary.

MUSIC ENSEMBLES
Mr Eaton is offering music band rehearsals before and
during school hours again this year.  

DAY
Tues   8.15-8.45
Tues   1.10-1.30
Thurs  1.10-1.30

ENSEMBLE
String Ensemble (Term 2)
CACP Jnr Chapel Band
CACP Snr Chapel Band

VENUE
CAC Ashcroft 3
CACP Music Room
CACP Music Room

Kindy and Pre Primary students can wear the fleecy jacket
and uniform micro-fibre pants or fleecy track pants for added
warmth and wear & tear. The jacket and pants are supplied
through the Carmel Primary Uniform Shop.

Tartan skirt - touching the knee in standing position, white
shirt embroidered with College Logo
Polishable black lace-up shoes, or school shoe with black
strap
White ankle socks with one fold OR black/navy stockings or
tights (please no low-cut sport socks and socks & tights are
not to be worn together)
Navy blue V-neck knit pullover with Carmel College logo

Mid-blue shirt with College logo and button up collar
College grey trousers (no cargo pants)
Polishable black lace-up school shoes with grey socks (please
no low-cut sport socks). Boots/canvas shoes are not permitted
School tie
Navy blue V-neck knit pullover with Carmel College logo

TERM 2 - WINTER UNIFORM
EARLY CHILDHOOD

GIRLS (Years 1 - 6)

BOYS (Year 1 - 6)

Please note that the school jackets with school logo may be worn
for additional warmth (this is optional only).  Jackets do not
replace the navy v-neck jumper with the Carmel Logo as part of
the formal uniform. Formal uniforms may also be required for
excursions, special events, public performances and other times
as outlined in the newsletter from time to time.

Copy and paste the following link into
your address bar:
https://sobs.com.au/pt3/parent.php
Follow the prompts to make your booking.
Grey places indicate available timeslots.

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS
Parent/Teacher Interviews will be taking
place from 3:45 pm – 7:45 pm on the following
dates:

Monday, April 3 – Year 2 & Year 6
Wednesday, April 5 – 3 & 4 YO Kindy, Pre-
Primary, Year 1, Year 3, Year 4 & Year 5

This is an opportunity for you to briefly sit
down with the teacher/s of your child/ren
and have a talk about their progress so far
this year. We strongly encourage all parents
to attend.  Please note that interviews will
take the place of an interim report, as we
believe interviews provide far more
information.

The online interview booking program (SOBS)
will be open for bookings from 5 pm this
Thursday (Mar 30).  Bookings will close at
12pm (lunchtime) on the day of the interviews.

Mr Eaton will be available for Parent Teacher
Interviews until 5 pm. You can also book your
time with him through SOBS. If you are
unable to book an interview with Mr Eaton,
you are very welcome to email
Brydon.eaton@cac.wa.edu.au with any
concerns you may have. 

WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO MAKE YOUR
BOOKING AS SOON AS POSSIBLE TO SECURE
YOUR PREFERRED TIME.

The system will only allow you to make 1
booking per child per teacher. Please note
that no double appointment times will be
accepted. If you make a mistake, or just
change your mind about your chosen time,
just click on your previous booking (which
should cancel it) and then make your new
booking.

How to book
 

We have allocated 10 minutes per interview.
If you require a longer interview or a different
time, then please feel free to contact the
teacher directly via email to organise this.

CHAPEL 
Our final weekly Chapel and Assembly program for Term 1 is  
on FRIDAY, March 31 from 8:50 - 9:30am in the Multipurpose
Room (through the Library). The final chapel of Term 1 will be
taken entirely by the Year 4 students.  All parents are
welcome to attend.

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT SURVEY
2023 Parent School Improvement surveys will be open at the
start of next term.  We encourage ALL families to take the time
to participate in this survey which provides vital feedback to
our school.  ALL survey results are collated through an
external company and remain anonymous.  More information
will be delivered at the beginning of term 2.

https://sobs.com.au/pt3/parent.php
mailto:Brydon.eaton@cac.wa.edu.au

